




 

GOVERNOR’S DESIGNATION LETTER 

 

In correspondence dated August 21, 2019 (attached), Governor Ron DeSantis designated 

the Department of Economic Opportunity as the lead agency for the administration of the Low 

Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) program. Additionally, the executive 

director of the Department of Economic Opportunity was authorized to sign the LIHEAP 

assurances, narrative state plan and certifications, and to apply for and sign all grants, contracts, 

and other documentation and correspondence related to the LIHEAP in the State of Florida. 

 

Mr. Dane Eagle is currently the Executive Director of the Florida Department of 

Economic Development, replacing Mr. Ken Lawson. The attached designation is still in effect. 


